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The Bailey Lab in the University of Arizona Department of Physiology is recruiting adults for a clinical research study
which will investiage tongue muscle stimulation and breathing exercises. The study is looking for healthy adults between
the ages of 22 and 80 years old. Data collected will help further scientific understanding of the anatomy of the nerve that
supplies the muscles of the tongue and how nerve stimulation affects tongue position and airflow. The study will take
approximately two hours, and eligible individuals will be compensated at $30/hour for their time.

If you have any questions, please email baileylabua@gmail.com [1] or call (520) 626-0836 and leave a message, if there
is no answer, with contact information and we'll get back as soon as possible. 

https://uaatwork.arizona.edu/sites/default/files/Stimulation%20Study-%20Advertisement.pdf

Source URL:https://uaatwork.arizona.edu/uannounce/campus-tongue-muscle-study

Links
[1] http://baileylabua@gmail.com

1

https://uaatwork.arizona.edu
https://uaatwork.arizona.edu/
http://baileylabua@gmail.com
https://uaatwork.arizona.edu/uannounce/campus-tongue-muscle-study
https://uaatwork.arizona.edu/http://baileylabua@gmail.com

	On-Campus Tongue Muscle Study

